



Mr A Coupe Director of Music

Email: tony.coupe@ellesmere.com

12th December 2022

Dear Parent,

OSWESTRY YOUTH MUSIC FESTIVAL 2023

I am writing with details of Oswestry Music Festival which will take place from 1st - 5th March 2023. The deadline for entries processed here at the college will be **Tuesday 17th January 2023.** Mr Whitley will be leading on logistics for the Festival, including processing the entries and arranging transport for the children from Wednesday 1st - Friday 3rd March 2023.

The cost of entries is as follows, and these will be processed as charges on the school bill:

Solo Entry £6

Duet Entry £8

Ensembles £12 - please note that the college will cover the cost of entries for the choirs, musical theatre ensembles and orchestral groups.

Oswestry Music Festival provides an excellent opportunity for students to showcase their skills in public and receive valuable feedback. Instrumental and vocal teachers will discuss entries with students and prepare them in advance of their class and entry. Traditionally, there is no admission charge for family and friends to watch the classes and I would encourage you to do so if possible as I know the students enjoy performing for an audience; hopefully this will be possible when we get to March. Here is a link to the Festival syllabus:

https://www.oswestry-tc.gov.uk/council-services/oswestry-youth-music-festival.html

In the meantime, I wish you a Happy Christmas and my thanks for your continuing support of music throughout the College,

Yours sincerely,

les Cogal

Ellesmere College, Ellesmere, Shropshire SY12 9AB Tel: 01691 622321 Fax: 01691 623286

www.ellesmere.com

A Woodard School Registered Charity number 1103049 Ellesmere College Ltd is a company, registered in England, no: 5066406